
I’d like to make an even bigger difference!  Enclosed is my additional gift to help save 
and change lives and support all the work of Crossroads Care Center. 

 $100.00
 $ _________ to help as much as possible

I am giving  by check  by credit card (please complete information on back of card)  

ProLife Support LLC 
1150 Atlantic St.   
Milford, MI 48381 

Dear ProLife Support, 

You are incredibly generous. 

I’m writing to say “thank you” for your gift of $100.00.  You’re someone who cares about 
LIFE - and is willing to do something about it! 

Your gift will help provide needed pregnancy testing and ultrasounds.  Your generosity 
is going to make a meaningful difference.  

But you need to know your gift will do so much more than just help provide needed 
pregnancy testing and ultrasounds.  You are doing a world of good by … 

… providing early prenatal care 

… providing someone the opportunity to hear the words, “We can help you!” 

What a powerful gift you’ve given.  I am humbled by your generosity and honored you 
chose to give to Crossroads Care Center. 

Gratefully, 

Lee Ekstrom 
Executive Director 

PS – Thank you again for your gift.  I look forward to telling you how your gift helped 
save a life! 

Thank you for making a real difference and having a heart for life! 

Amount: $100.00                  Date of gift: May 24, 2024 

ProLife Support LLC 
1150 Atlantic St.   
Milford, MI 48381 

Your gift to Crossroads Care Center is tax-deductible as allowed by law. No substantial goods or services were 
provided by the organization in return for this gift.  Keep this receipt for your records.  Tax ID# 38-2509159 

This is your receipt for your recent tax-deductible gift. 

GIFT RECORD 

My Next Gift To Help Save A Life! 

Please make your check payable to Crossroads 
and return your form with your tax-deductible 
gift in the envelope provided.  Thank you! 
 

3205 South Blvd, Auburn Hills, MI 48326 

Thank you! 
Blessed is the one who is kind to the needy. 

 Proverbs 14:21b 

               June 3, 2024 




